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Subject: Schedule  
Date: Tue, 21 Mar 2006 16:42:21 -0800  
From: "Soderquist, Larry" <Larry.Soderquist@PacifiCorp.com>  View Contact Details   Add Mobile Alert   
To: "Roger Swenson" <roger.swenson@prodigy.net>  
CC: "Soderquist, Larry" <Larry.Soderquist@PacifiCorp.com>, "Reece, Darrell" 
<Darrell.Reece@PacifiCorp.com>, "Mahar, Shannon" <Shannon.Mahar@PacifiCorp.com>, "Thies, 
Emma" <Emma.Thies@PacifiCorp.com>, "Johannsen, Daniel" <Daniel.Johannsen@PacifiCorp.com>  
     
Roger, regarding our phone conversation earlier today on the subject, I have just been informed that 
PacifiCorp Project Management is still in the process of verifying the Oct 18 date.  We hope to firm this up 
by early next week. 
  
In the mean time we have prepared a draft replacement to the existing E&P agreement that includes 
procurement and design.  We need our legal to see the draft.  Additionally, I am waiting for a determination 
of additional prepaid funds that we may require to cover procurement.  Then we can send a draft to Desert 
Power. 
  
Regards, Larry. 
 
 
 
 


